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November 15, 2023

Via Electronic Mail Only to: Merrick.Grutchfield@vermont.gov
Merrick Grutchfield, Program Administrator
Professional Responsibility Program
c/o Court Administrator’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-0703

Re: In re William Cobb, Esq.
PRB File No. 2020-099 and 103
Amended Petition for Reinstatement, Exhibits 1 - 8, and Certification of Service

Dear Merrick Grutchfield:

Being submitted to you herewith via electronic mail are the following:

1. Amended Petition for Reinstatement of William W. Cobb;
2. Attachments 1 - 8 in further support of the Amended Petition; and
3. Certificate of Service via electronic means pertaining to the foregoing.

Although the Amended Petition is a public filing, and any sensitive names are
provided with initials only, the Exhibits include numerous private emails between Mr.
Cobb and various private individuals, so I would respectfully suggest that the Attachments
not be published on the PRB website, or if you wish to publish them then I would be happy
to provide redacted versions.

Very truly yours,
/s/Brice C. Simon, Esq.
Brice C. Simon, Esq.
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